Ms. Anne Chovie
Director| Equality, Opportunity and Security, LLC.
Independence, MD 12345

Dear Ms. Chovie,
I hope this email finds you in excellent health and spirit. My name is Caesar Salad, and I am a student at (Insert-Name-Here) school in Independence. I am writing as a proud member of the National Association of Blind Students, the national student division of the National Federation of the Blind, and the largest advocacy and consumer organization of blind students in the nation.
 
As a member of the National Association of Blind Students, NABS, my peers and I work diligently to advance the position of blind people in society. We provide resources, mentoring, networking, and leadership opportunities for blind students across the country. Additionally, we advocate for the civil rights and accessibility needs of blind students in our academic and professional lives. We aim to help blind students unlock our true potential and accomplish our goals. We, however, can’t do this alone. Each year NABS hosts a myriad of seminars and programs that empower students to learn the skills of advocacy, effective communication, and networking. These are truly empowering and transformational experiences. 
(This is an excellent spot for a personal story, here is an example story)
I found my way to NABS in 2019 when I received funding to attend a student seminar in Washington D.C. At our annual Washington Seminar, we meet with our nation’s legislators to advocate for our needs as blind students in and out of the classroom. That first year, being mentored to understand my rights, sharing my experiences, and having my voice heard by the office of senators and representatives was a truly empowering experience. Since then, NABS has continually given me the knowledge, confidence, and communication skills to be a successful, contributing member of society. Moreover, the connections I have made at NABS events have been invaluable. I now have a strong network of blind students who can share their solutions, experiences, and wisdom with me.
I am writing today to ask for your support in ensuring as many blind students can experience the transformational power of our organization. We are asking you to consider sponsoring a student to join us at this year’s Washington Seminar event by making a donation in the form of a monetary contribution, a physical good, or a service. The attached document contains more information about our organization and allows you to decide how you would like to contribute, the value of the contribution, and contact information for our organization’s leaders. If you have any questions, I would love to connect with you and talk through them. I also invite you to visit our organization’s website www.nabslink.org for more information on our work.
I look forward to connecting with you and hope that your business/organization partners with NABS to empower blind students to live the lives we want.

Sincerely,
Caesar Salad
(123) 456-7890
coffeeandicecream@gmail.com 
